
Marcia Lawhead 

From: Steve Smith l _ _ 

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 11 :36 AM 
To: eschultz2@eiu.edu 
Cc: rlmoser@eiu.edu; mklawhead@eiu.edu 
Subject: FOIA Request 

Dear Mr. Schultz, 

In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to kindly request the 
following information related to athletic professional employed by Eastern Illinois 
University: 

• The most recent contract/amendment/extension for Head Football 
Coach Dino Babers 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. If restrictions prevent the university from 
providing this information electronically, I can provide a mailing address. Please let me 
know if you need any other information or if there is someone else I should contact with my 
request. 

Best regards, 

Steve Smith 

JUL Z 2012 

GENERAL COUNSEL
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